8. PAPANUI NEEDS ANALYSIS — MAY 2004

The Board received and considered the findings and recommendations of the Papanui Needs
Analysis.

In October 2003 the Community Board allocated funds to enable a Community Needs Analysis of the
Papanui area to be conducted. Sarah Wylie was contracted to undertake this research, which has
now been completed. The findings of this research were presented to the Board.

The Board decided:

1.

2.

10.

1.

12.

13.

To receive the recommendations of the Papanui Community Needs Analysis (May 2004).

To acknowledge the excellent work by Sarah Wylie and the time spent by her in reporting back
to the Board'’s recent seminar meeting.

To facilitate a meeting on 22 June of all agencies in the Papanui research area to report back
the findings and ascertain the community’s priorities.

That a seminar meeting of the Board be held on 29 June to prioritise the recommendations and
set time frames.

That a report outlining an implementation plan for this research be provided for the 29 June
seminar meeting.

That staff refer recommendation 5 to ECan.

That staff prepare a report for the incoming Community Board meeting in December on the
importance of Shirley/Papanui’s continued commitment to Neighbourhood Week.

That the Papanui Board members meet with Northlands Mall management to advocate for
recommendation 23.

That all members meet with New Zealand Post to advocate for recommendation 24.
That all members meet with Blue Star Taxis to advocate recommendation 25.

That staff be requested to convey to the Road Safety and Cycle Strategy members the
concerns identified in the Needs Analysis as soon as possible.

That recommendation 17 be referred to the appropriate General Manager.

That a report outlining an implementation plan for the Board’s priorities and time frames be
presented to the Board’s August 2004 meeting.
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